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From the President 

I am delighted to announce the Texans for State Parks 2016 Annual Conference Lake Brownwood State Park.   

Taking place this year during this year’s Annual Membership Meeting will be a series educational 
presentations and discussions focusing on the theme “Volunteer Groups – Value Added Services for State 
Parks”. Sessions will center on panel discussions, followed by question and answer (Q & A) periods, to 
address the following:  

 Business Operations for Friends Groups,  
 Navigating around Pitfalls with IRS and State agencies.  
 Prospecting for Financial Resources  

Guest speakers will provide updates on legislation affecting Friends Groups, including dedication of Sporting 
Goods Tax revenues to State Parks and how State Parks Volunteers will now be protected when they use or 
operate TPWD vehicles and power equipment.   

I look forward to seeing you at Lake Brownwood in March! 

Warmest regards,  
John Gosdin, President 

----------------------------------------------------- 

!  

REMINDER! 

Annual Texans for State Parks 2016 Annual Conference March 25 & 26 

Lake Brownwood State Park Visitor Center 

Program Theme: “Volunteer Groups ... Bringing “Value Added” Services to State Parks 

REGISTER NOW AND MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS FOR OVERNIGHT ACCOMMODATIONS 

The Voice, Online – TfSP E-News 
February 2016 

 2016 Annual Conference 
 TfSP Distinguished Service Awards Program 
 Blanco SP wins "This Bud's for Texas Parks" 2015 Award 

 
                               

 
Join us on 

Facebook 
 



The 2016 Texans for State Parks 2016 annual conference will begin Friday evening with a ‘Meet and Greet’ 
held at Lake Brownwood State Park’s historic recreation hall with Friday evening programs by various Park 
Friends Groups.  A light meal will be included.   

Saturday’s program will begin with late registration/coffee & donuts at 8:30 followed by a welcome from 
Lake Brownwood SP Superintendent.  Beginning at 9:00, John Gosdin, President, Texans for State Parks will 
give an Overview of TfSP’s activities over the past year and Brent Leisure, Director, State Parks Director will 
follow with the State of the State Parks System and the Challenges 
Ahead.  This includes the very welcome challenges of how to best take 
advantage of the significant successes achieved during the recent 
Texas Legislative Session for the utmost benefit to our State parks and 
the Friends Groups who sustain them. 

The conference is open to everyone including members of Friends 
Groups, individual volunteers and members of the general public who 
may have an interest in volunteer opportunities at parks or would just 
like to hear about State Park Friends Groups and their activities.  

RESERVATIONS 

Lake Brownwood State Park has a variety of accommodations including screened 
shelters, full service campsites and several cabins.   

TPWD and Lake Brownwood State Park have generously blocked out 
available cabins and other facilities for Friday and Saturday nights at no 
charge for those attending the conference.  Only a limited number of one or 
two bed cabins, a lodge with 2 bedrooms (2 beds in each room) are 
available, so make your plans early! 

 
FACILITIES FOR THE CONFERENCE ATTENDEES WILL NOT BE RESERVED THROUGH THE CENTRAL 
RESERVATION CENTER.  CONTACT LINDA EVANS, leevans@texas.net, or 512.444.8079 for 
reservations for cabins, screened shelters or RV sites.  TFSP WILL TAKE REQUESTS FOR FACILITIES 
AND COORDINATE RESERVATIONS WITH THE PARK.   

Continue to watch for future newsletters, bulletins and www.texansstateparks.org for more 
information about the conference program and speakers as plans progress. 

--------------------------------------------------- 

Coming in 2016:  First Annual Distinguished Service Partners Award 

        

       

 

 
Distinguished Service Awards Program is announced:  Nominate your favorite now! 

This year Texans for State Parks takes great pride in launching a new initiative to recognize and publicize the 
outstanding contributions being done by volunteer groups and individual park volunteers.  

It is clear that the public is not aware of all the unique and valuable contributions that have been made every 
day around the State during 2015. Now is the time for you to recognize those who have gone above and 
beyond what might have been routine expectations and reached the level of stellar work achievements for 
Texas State Parks! Nominations must be submitted by a TfSP “dues paying” member – either an Individual 
Member or Friends Group member.  
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